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 Monday 15th January 2024 

Year 2 Lincoln Castle Trip – Monday 11th March  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To support our history learning about castles, we have organised a trip for both classes to visit 
Lincoln castle for the day. Whilst there, the children will try on armour, walk around the walls 
and explore the grounds, make their own shield and take part in a medieval banquet.  

The buses will need to depart school at 8:30am on the morning of the trip and will be back for 
normal school collection at 3:15pm. Please ensure your child is in school at 8.20am. They can 
come in through the normal gate; a member of the year 2 team will be there to greet them.  

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure they are given the appropriate 
medication. If a further tablet is required for the return journey, please place this in a clearly 
marked envelope with your child’s name and instructions for taking. This should be handed to 
their class teacher on the morning of the trip.   

All children must wear their school uniform for the trip including a school top/ jumper/ cardigan 
or fleece. They will also need to bring a packed lunch/order a packed lunch through The Farm 
Kitchen and plenty to drink.  

The cost of the trip is £17.85, for which we kindly request a voluntary contribution by Friday 
2nd February at the latest. If for any reason you have difficulty making this payment, please 
contact the school in confidence. Should sufficient contributions not be received, the trip may 
be cancelled.  

Keep an eye out for photographs of our visit on the school website! 

Many Thanks, 

K.Featherstone    C.Brown 

Miss Featherstone and Mrs Brown 


